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“Inspiring an ambition to learn”
	Martins Wood Primary School
Mildmay Road
Stevenage
SG1 5RT

Email: admin@martinswood.herts.sch.uk
www.martinswood.herts.sch.uk

TEL: 01438 222602
FAX: 01438 222603



Headteacher: Mr T. W. Evans B.Ed (hons)
February 2021 

Dear Applicant

Assistant Head KS2 Pay scale L1 to L5

We are looking for a new Assistant Headteacher to join our leadership team from September 2021 following the retirement of our current assistant head for Y5 and Y6. The school is organised into four phases, each with up to 180 children. This means that there are two assistant heads covering KS2. We would like to meet candidates interested in covering either Year 5 and Year 6, or, Y3 and Y4 and will consider which phase might be most appropriate through the interview process.
 
We expect all of our staff at Martins Wood to live up to the aims of our motto and “inspire an ambition to learn” within our children. Martins Wood is a very large school with over 700 children on roll from 2 to 11 years-old. You will work with an enthusiastic and experienced leadership team with a successful track record for school improvement in an attractive and spacious environment, much of which is either new or substantially refurbished as a result of our expansion. 

The expansion of our school has created dynamic spaces at the heart of each phase (hubs). In addition to the resources of the phase block in which your department is located you and your pupils have access to a modern well-maintained building which benefits from many impressive facilities, including computer suites, libraries, a dedicated dance, music and drama studio, a fabulous sports hall and extensive grounds. You will even get your own office! 


In a large school it is important that you genuinely enjoy, and are able to demonstrate skills that facilitate leading a team of teachers and other adults. We will expect candidates to be able to identify their personal qualities and experiences that make them well-suited to leading a team.

Finding out more about our school is tricky at this time. Please look at the video footage on our website aimed at new parents. If you are still interested we would be prepared to offer you the opportunity to view the school in a Covid-secure way, accompanied by me, after the children have gone home for the day.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We look forward to meeting our new assistant head soon.

Yours sincerely

Tom Evans

Headteacher
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